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IMPORTANT POSTPONEMENT ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

Dear SAFB 2020 delegates, 

First of all, please allow us to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your 

interest and participation in our AFOB Symposium on Agriculture and Food Biotechnology 

(SAFB 2020). 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is deeply regrettable to inform that the SAFB 

2020 which was scheduled to happen on February 28
th

 – 29
th

, 2020 in Hue City has been 

temporarily postponed until further notice. 

Due to the complicated situation of acute pneumonia caused by the new coronavirus (2019 – 

nCoV), this symposium is postponed to ensure community safety. The decision has been 

made with much deliberation from the local organizers as well as Asian Federation of 

Biotechnology (AFOB). 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will notify you about the 

rescheduled symposium date after the coronavirus outbreak is under control.  

The deadline for abstract and manuscript submission has been extended to March, please 

follow the updates on symposium website. 

We are very thankful to all participants who have supported us right from the start and 

greatly appreciate your patience and understanding and look forward to greeting you again 

on the new event day in Hue City. 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

Vo Thanh Tung 

General Chair of SAFB 2020 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us 

SAFB 2020 Secretariat 
Tel: (+84) (234) 3837847 / Fax: (+84) (234) 3824901 

Email: safb.hue2020@hueuni.edu.vn 

http://husc.hueuni.edu.vn/safb2020/viewpage.php?page_id=2

